
Growing Junior 
Golf  - We Need 

Your Help 
  
Shrewsbury Golf Club is keen to encourage more youngsters to take up the 
sport and ultimately to become members. This will support the longevity of our 
club. 

England Golf and the Golf Foundation are working 
together to develop the game and to boost the number 
of girls playing golf. They have developed the 
programme Girls Golf Rocks which is aimed at 
beginner girls between the ages of 7 and 14. The 
programme has been developed to provide a fun, 
friendly and non-competitive environment in which the 
love of the game can be developed. 

Our club has been selected to take part in 
the 2020 Programme and has also 
registered our interest in becoming an 
HSBC Golf Roots Centre.  
This will support us in growing this 
wonderful sport. John and Trey will run 
two 6 week coaching sessions for up to 8 
beginner girls between May and October. 



Our Junior Golf Academy coaching sessions will run every Friday evening 
between April and September starting from 4pm until 6pm.  In order for the 
Academy and the Girls Golf Rocks sessions to run as safely as possible, John, 
Trey and myself need help from as many members as possible.  
  
The golf club takes protecting 
children in our care seriously, so to 
help on a regular basis, you will 
need to complete an online DBS 
(Disclosure & Barring Service) 
check and attend a 3 hour 
Safeguarding course. The Club will 
pay for these courses. If we there are 
enough helpers, it might be possible 
to use the golf club as the location for the 
course. 
  
If you are interested in helping us grow Junior Golf at Shrewsbury Golf Club, 
then please email shrewsburyproshop@live.co.uk and or 
Tony@shrewsburygolfclub.co.uk to receive information about completing an 
online DBS check and attending a Safeguarding course. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 
 

Graham Evans 
Junior Golf Organiser
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